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Council Officers 
Chaplain 

Father Dave Holloway 

Grand Knight 
Gerald Kirchner 

Deputy Grand Knight 
Robert E Slusher 

Financial Secretary 
Gregory T Marquart 

Chancellor 
Robert L Wilson 

Lecturer 
Open 

Recorder 
Roberto Arredondo 

Treasurer 
Thomas D Hall, Jr 

Advocate 
John R Neger 

Warden 
Joseph S Hollo 

Trustee – 1 Year 
Joseph L Wolfgeher 

Trustee – 2 Year 
Michael A Sweetland 

Trustee – 3 Years 
Mark L Petersen 

Inside Guard 
Ray L Stockman 

Outside Guard 
Warren G Olson 

 

Newsletter Editor 
Bernie Lillig 

Blillig64@gmail.com 

 

Council Hall 

816-356—4962 

Council Office 

816-356—0095 

 

 
 
 

DECEMBER 
2018 

 
 

Newsletter 
Deadline 

December 28, 
2018 

Grand Knight’s 
Message 

Gerald 
Kirchner 

 
 

                                              
     

 
 
 
 
 

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year 
Council 4962 
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St. Theresa 
“The Little Flower” 

Auxiliary             
 

 Jalayne Miller 
President 

 

 
 

 As always we are helping Knights 

help others, 

             
 
 

 
 
 

Good of the Order 
 

If any members need to be on Good of the Order  
Please notify the Grand Knight or Bernie Lillig  

 
 

 

      

 

 

 

Brother 

Knights -Ladies 

Below is the cost for each size:  

 

Jackets (Knights of Columbus Logo on back)  
 

S – XL   $46.00 

2XL  $48.00 

3XL  $50.00 

 

Ladies shirt (No pocket – St. Theresa Logo on front 

embroidered)  

 

S – XL   $22.00 

2XL  $24.00 

3XL  $26.00 

4XL  $28.00 

 

Men’s shirt (Knights of Columbus Logo on front above pocket 

embroidered)  

 

S – XL   $24.00 

2XL  $26.00 

3XL  $28.00 

4XL  $30.00 

 

 

Ed Columbus 

4807 Appleton 

Kansas City, Mo 64133 

816-810-2446 

 

 

 

I want to thank all who helped with the Chili Dinner / Mouse races on October 

26, 2018.  It was not as well attended as I would like, but all had a good time 

and there was plenty of chili for all.  Thanks to Mike Limbach for making the 

chili. We had plenty of help, selling bets, 50 - 50 tickets, manning the beverage 

table and hawking the Mouse roulette sales. 

 

Thanks to Dottie Allen and Tom Blosser who ran the gate.  John Dold, owner 

of the Mouse Race equipment, did a fantastic job.  None of the mice got loose 

in the hall. 

 

Thanks to the Women's Auxiliary for supplying deserts.  We had two surprise 

visitors for the race, two Sisters from Our Lady of Lourdes.   They seemed to 

be pretty lucky and took home some of our money.   All for a good cause. 

 

Big winner for the night was our Deputy Grand Knight Bob Slusher . 

Even though he was not present, serving a 10 day penance in Hawaii on a 

cruise, poor guy, his mouse "Deputy Dog "was the winner of the 

Championship race. 

 

Mark Petersen, our Council's Boy Scout Leader, ask if the Scouts could sell 

popcorn and trash bags to help pay for camp. I believe they sold close to 

$400.00 worth. 

 

As usual, when we have food left over from a function, the Fire Station at 47th 

and Sterling is the lucky recipient.  Thanks to all who purchased a mouse or 

sponsored a mouse race.  We were able, after expenses, to show a profit of 

$989.00. 

  

As you will notice in this month's Council Newsletter, we are having a New 

Year's Eve Dance.  Please give this thought about coming to the dace 

considerable consideration. 

 

Thank You 

  

 

By:  Ed Columbus 
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Pope Pius XII Council 4962   

Remembers 
http://www.kofcknights.org/CouncilSite/inMemoriam.asp?CNO=4962 

 
 

MERTON 
O. 

MCILVAIN, JR 

 

Merton "Mert" O. McIlvain Jr., 82, of Kansas City, 
MO., passed away Dec. 16, 2010 at St. Joseph 
Medical Center. Mert was born Sept. 12, 1928 in 
Omaha, NE., to Merton O. Sr. and Margaret 
McIlvain.  
 
He graduated from Bishop Hogan High School in 
1945, attended Rockhurst University in Kansas City 
and graduated from Central Missouri State 
University in 1951 with a degree in Business. He 
completed some post-graduate work at Kansas State 
University where he enjoyed time on stage, starring 
in several theater productions. Mert served in the 
U.S. Army during the Korean War, earning the 
Bronze Star. He was a member of the Alpha Epsilon 
Rho National Honorary Radio-Television Fraternity 
and spent his career in the broadcasting business 
working at several radio stations throughout Kansas, 
most notably WREN and WIBW in Topeka, KS. In 
1993, Mert was blessed to re-connect with Pat 
McDonald and they were married on May 6, 1995. 
He was a member of Our Lady of Lourdes Church in 
Raytown, MO., where his bold voice made him a 
favorite commentator among the parish.  
 
Those who knew Mert well will always remember him 
for his kind and gentle heart, considerable sense of 
humor, positive outlook on life and tremendous love 
for his family. He was greatly loved and will be 
deeply missed.  

  

 

 

Charles 

Michael Fisher 
 

Charles Michael Fisher , 82, passed away November 27, 

2018. Charles was born on August 10, 1936 in Kansas 

City, MO to Ralph and Elizabeth (Quirk) Fisher and 

was the youngest of three children. He was a graduate 

of De La Salle Academy. He spent two years serving his 

country as a United States Marine. He then began his 

career as a member of the Kansas City Missouri Fire 

Department. In 1996, after 40 years of dedicated 

service, he retired as Fire Chief/Director. His passion 

for the fire service was second only to his love of his 

family and friends. Charles was a member in the 

Knights of Columbus Council 4962. 
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C a l e n d a r   o f   E v e n t s 
For December 

Date     Event 
01     Auxiliary Christmas Party 
02     Children Christmas Party 
06     Officer’s Meeting 
07     Pearl Harbor Anniversary 
13     General Council / Ladies Auxiliary Meeting 
25     Christmas Day 
28     Newsletter Deadline 
31     Council New Year Eve Dance and Party 
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